PREVENTION AND CONTROL OF ANTIMICROBIAL RESISTANCE (AMR) IN THE CONTEXT OF AN OVERALL “ONE HEALTH” APPROACH TO PREVENTION AND CONTROL OF INFECTIONS AND REDUCING ANTIMICROBIAL RESISTANCE UNDER THE “BETTER TRAINING FOR SAFER FOOD” INITIATIVE
We are very pleased to contact you with regards to the new BTSF programme on Prevention and control of antimicrobial resistance (AMR) in the context of an overall One Health approach to prevention and control of infections and reducing the antimicrobial resistance.

Training sessions will be implemented between November 2017 and April 2019.
The training will consist in one course delivered in 15 sessions of 3 full day’s duration each. 540 participants will be invited to participate in different locations: Madrid, Copenhagen, Prague, Zagreb, Stockholm and Sofia.

The course is addressed to officials from the public health sector and from the veterinary/food production sectors. 

· 1 place should be covered by a participant from the public health sector

· 1 place should be covered by a participant from the veterinary/food producing sector

In all cases, they will be involved in the control and surveillance of the use of antimicrobials or their resistance.

Number of session for 2017
S1

Location: Madrid, Spain 
Dates: 2017-11-13/16

S2

Location: Prague, Czech Republic 
Dates: 2017-12-11/14, 2017-10-30
